
From:  MICHAEL AUSTIN < > 
To: <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
Date:  18/12/2014 19:44 
Subject:  Vale of White Horse Local Plan: North Abingdon 
Attachments: Abingdon North housing response M D Austin.doc 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Please find attached my comments on the VoWH Local Plan with reference to housing development in North Abingdon. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
M D Austin 




